
 

 

HOW WILL YOU COMMEMORATE? 
 

It was with regret that the Town Council had to take the decision to cancel the community event 

planned for Sparrows Nest on Friday 8 May 2020. We would have joined together to 

commemorate VE Day - 75 years since the guns fell silent at the end of the war in Europe.  

However, you may still like to give thanks to all those who sacrificed to make our world a better 

place. And, let this remind us, in our current lock-down situation, to look after one another and 

stay safe. 

These are suggestions of how the people of our town can commemorate:  

- Fly a flag. 

- Decorate your window with homemade bunting  

www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/4TrqYDyf4PMdLypxzyTwGDg/great-british-

bunting) 

- Watch the then Prime Minister Winston Churchill’s speech of 8 May 1945. 

- And take a moment to pause and at 3.00 pm take part in the Nation’s Toast to the 

Heroes of WW2 from your own home by raising a glass or cup of tea and toasting  

 

“to those who gave so much, we thank you”. 

 

 

 

With thanks from all at Lowestoft Town Council 
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